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MARCH 18, 2020 

The health and safety of Peraton’s employees, 
as well as our external partners and customers, 
remains Peraton’s highest priority.   
 
While we are all continuing to make decisions relative to personnel telework, we 
recognize this may not be an option for many who are considered “essential 
personnel” or for whom the personnel’s respective employer has not given 
authorization.  As such, Peraton is communicating its expectations to its 
employees and partners who remain an onsite workforce. 
 
As a valued external partner, we ask that you instruct your personnel not to enter a 
Peraton or customer facility if he or she is sick. Should one of your employees test 
positive for the COVID-19 virus, it is critical that you report the situation to your 
Peraton procurement point of contact immediately. Swift notification allows us to 
assist in containment which may include having personnel in contact with the 
infected test for the virus, disinfect the facilities more thoroughly, and/or report to 
a landlord or customer as appropriate. 
 
For your convenience, we have established a website dedicated to Peraton’s 
COVID-19 response and our general guidance to suppliers. Please refer to this 
website frequently as the pandemic continues to evolve rapidly: 
https://www.peraton.com/covid-19/ 
 
We appreciate your compliance as we collectively endeavor to do our parts to 
slow, and hopefully stop, the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lori Ellis 
Vice President and  
Chief Procurement Officer 
Peraton 

https://www.peraton.com/covid-19/

